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Chapter/Committee News:  
Welcome and Introductions began at 1905. Meeting minutes tabled for review. Minutes 
submitted but not posted on website. Mary Ann contacted GGG to investigate.  
Old Business: TNAC in Syracuse is next week, October 16-17, 2025. NYSENA President, 
Wendy Allen-Thompson to join the Syracuse University hosts for mutual recognition and 
welcome. There are 43 TNCC scheduled between today and December 31, 2025. There are 
7 ENPC scheduled for same time period. In addition there are 2 TNCC Instructor courses 
and 1 ENPC courses scheduled before December 31, 2025.  
A sincere thank you to the 18 TNCC Instructor/ Faculty who offered to assist with TNCC 
courses at West Point Hospital. Sue McAllen is the lead Faculty for this project. A TNCC 
course is tentatively scheduled for November 22-23, 2025. Government shutdowns may 
affect the scheduling process. ENA thanked NYSENA for assisting with this TNCC request. 
Reminder, any Faculty interested in being TNCC Co-chair or ENPC Chair or ENPC Co-chair, 
please contact Mary Ann Teeter. 
New Business: Reminder to Faculty Course Directors conducting instructor courses that 
the attendees (IP) are eligible for one year ENA membership or membership renewal. Mary 
Ann to send membership application form to course directors upon request. Completed 
forms to be sent to Mickey Forness, Membership Chair.  
Sue Breese inquired if the indirect fees were being increased anytime soon. Mary Ann 
contacted ENA and the response that indirect fees usually increase when a new TNCC or 
ENPC course edition is released.  
Next meeting is Thursday, November 13th at 7pm. 
 
Attendance:  
Mary Ann Teeter (Chair), Eileen Breckenridge, Maria Giganti, Carolyn Dixon, Dave Jensen, 
Linda Yonkin, Meg Barry, Sue Chalupa Breese, Amanda Roth 
 
Submitted By: Mary Ann Teeter 
Your Email: mmat217@aol.com 
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